AUTUMN TERM
NEWSLETTER

Welcome back to a new academic year, here is a brief look at what we have been up to this term raising funds
for our children and looking forward to another successful year with your support.

| == SUMMER FAIR The PTEA
; \\\\\ This was a huge success and we want to send our appreciation and thanks to all of those who
>\ ,\/\;F\\\\\ \

1) \\\\\ -~ made it happen. The support from the school staff, vendors and volunteers created something
/ 1A truly special for the schools 70th anniversary.

N YEAR 6 LEAVERS BOOKS
Year 6 enjoyed a beautifully curated book by the school of their time at Greenhom arranged and

K paid for by the PTFA.
¥\\§\{/? BONFIRE NIGHT

1% This was another spectacular display of support of which has spread a smile throughout the local
77 NN community.

CHRISTMAS DISCO
This is an event that is always enjoyed by the children, they had a brilliant time and we have had

great feedback on the selection of snacks that they was able to purchase and enjoy in KS2.

A, A CHRISTMAS RAFFLE
L W Is underway and is looking to be another great fundraiser. The PTFA have managed to secure some

Chaistinas amazing prizes from local businesses whom we cannot thank enough for their support. Winners will

Kakéle be drawn at the OAP Lunch this week & contacted directly. Prizes should be collected from the school
office before the end of term.

/
CHRISTMAS GIFTS  framay,
Christmas gifts have been purchased and wrapped ahead of the Childrens Parties on Thursday 19th W

December, arranged and paid for by the PTFA. An extra special thank you to parents who popped in to "‘/ G\
lend an extra hand wrapping. e b

Thank you!

ASDA CASHPOT FOR SCHOOLS
£1,161.85 psuror Thank you to everyone who helped us.raise tlhis amazing figure with Asda c§§h-pot for
cemansinnsano_“sse - schools. The committee are in discussions with the school as to how best utilize the funds.
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OUR NEXT EVENT - BLUE MONDAY
On Monday 20th January also known as Blue Monday, we will be selling Hot Chocolate and

Doughnuts after school as a little pick me up. More details will follow in the School newsletter

ooy S OUR NEXT MEETING

”””””” . Our next meeting will take place Monday 13th January at 9.15am in the Hub
.. (just off the main pathway by the BASC building)

™" Sign in at reception and join us to discuss future projects and fundraisers.

j ____:Ifyou cannot make meetings due to prior commitments but would like to lend a hand drop us a
Qi message on Facebook.
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FIND US ON FACEBOOK [RESas,
Follow the link or search Greenholm Primary PTFA for News and updates.  |=ExfR

er hristmas

Happy New

With Love The PTEA



